
January 2020 MHT E-Blast  

 
Happy New Year! 
 
To help provide you with 2020 vision of what Manitoba 
Horse Trials has planned for this year, we would like to 
remind you of a few upcoming items: 
 
1. Renew your memberships! Access the Manitoba Horse Trials website and under the 
Memberships tab you can access your MHT membership renewal. Don't forget Manitoba Horse 
Council memberships are also due. 
 
2. Snowbound Clinic #1 – Saturday, January 25th, 5pm at Greenhawk Winnipeg, 1329 Niakwa 
Rd E #8, Winnipeg, MB.  
Topics: 

▪ 1. What can MHT offer you and your horse? Try our schooling days, clinics and events.  
▪ 2. Fitness program – how to prep your horse from MB winter to spring derby ready 
▪ 3. Dr Bell- lameness issues and how lameness will affect your equestrian goals. 

Cost: FREE – Donations to Manitoba Horse Trials will be accepted 
Please pre-register by using our online system accessible on the Manitoba Horse Trials website. 

3. MHT Board Meeting January 18th at 1:00pm. All board meetings are open to MHT members 
in good standing, however only board members are eligible to vote.  

We can't wait to see you out on the cross-country field again soon, but until then, join us at the 
Snowbound Clinic and bring some friends! 

- Manitoba Horse Trials  


